Elizabethtown Area School District

Proposed Timeline for School
Building/Facilities Review and Options

January 12,2021

“Excellence by CHOICE, Not by Chance”



January 2021
o January 12 Workshop:
" [egal presentation pertaining to the Closing of Schools as defined by School Code/Dept. of
Education
e timeline requirements and process overview
" Proposed Timeline for School Building/Facilities Review and Options presentation

o January 26 Board meeting:
* Board to discuss and approve timeline for discussion/decisions

February 2021

o School Administration to engage work with Hoonuit (DecisionInsite)
* Data and factfinding research and compilation

March 2021
o March 9 Workshop:
= Data and Fact presentation to the board/public on enrollment projections.

o March 9 Workshop or March 23 Board meeting:
* Building Capacity Discussion utilizing data presented by Hoonuit

“Excellence by CHOICE, Not by Chance”



April 2021
o April 13 Workshop:
* Alignment options for K-2 presented by Admin
" Include how alignment change is part of our education mission

o April 13 Workshop or April 27 Board meeting:
* Budget impact of Alignment options
* Budget impact of Building Capacity discussion

May 2021
o May 11 Workshop:
* Board/Admin workshop discussions on April proposals and discussions
* Board/Admin to include impact (pro/con) of changes on culture, impact on teachers, parents,
students, etc.
* Announce community forum dates and location for community feedback

June 2021
o June 1 Workshop:
* Board/Admin discussions
o TBD
* Community Forum — Feedback & Discussion on K-2 Options
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August 2021

August 10 Workshop:

Board/Admin discussions
* Refresh options after July break
* Update summary from community forum

September 2021

September 14 Workshop:

TBD

Board/Admin discussion if needed

Community Forum — Feedback & Discussion on K-2 Options

October 2021

October 12 Workshop:

Recommendation from Administration on School Alignment options, including possible school
closures

* Include community forum summary feedback from Sept.
Board/admin Discussion- if consensus is to consider possible school(s) closure then will place on
the next meeting agenda

“Excellence by CHOICE, Not by Chance”



October 2021 (continued)

o October 26 Board Meeting:
» Decision Board to consider School alignment with school closure(s).
« If decision is no, then no further action regarding alignment

» If decision is yes,
o Advertise for Public Hearing prior to end of October 2021 (15 day advertising
requirement)
o Hold Public Hearing between November 15 and 23 on possible school closures (90 day
requirement until vote)
o February 22, 2022 Board Voting Meeting
* Vote on Alignment option that would include building(s) closures
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Questions
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